
Simpson Elementary SBDM Council Minutes for Feb. 10, 2015 
 

The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council met on Feb. 10, 2015, in the FSHS cafeteria at 

5:15 pm.  Those present included: Brandy Coates, Stacey Vaughn, Joyce Pais, Deric 

Huggins, Abby Raines, Dawn Thomas and Cindy Burk.  

 

The meeting was called to order by Joyce Pais, Principal.  The agenda was approved by 

Dawn Thomas with a second by Brandy Coates. Mrs. Pais presented the minutes from 

the December meeting.  The minutes were approved by Brandy Coates with a second 

from Abby Raines.  

 

Mrs. Pais informed the council that quarterly behavior referrals were down from last 

year.  There has been growth on STAR data and dibels.  There was remarkable increases, 

especially in first grade, on the math proficiency in the STAR data.   
 

Mrs. Pais made the motion to go into closed session to discuss personnel.  The motion 

was seconded by Brandy Coates.  Stacey Vaughn made a motion to come out of closed 

session.  The motion was seconded by Cindy Burk.  Mrs. Pais and the council made the 

decision to offer the assistant principal position to Josh Tucker.  
 

Dr. Flynn will be meeting with the council at the Feb. 23
rd
 meeting at the SES 

conference meeting room at 3:45. 

  

A motion to adjourn was made by Abby Raines and seconded by Brandy Coates. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cindy Burk, Secretary 

SES Site Base Council 


